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Christine Rowell

NORTH END, 4, NORTH END, EAST GRINSTEAD, RH19 1QQ

| Objection

I wholeheartedly OBJECT to plans to send MORE heavy vehicles from the A22 via Saint Hill to this site.
The levels of heavy traffic in this area are getting beyond ridiculous, drastically reducing the quality of
life for everyone in the area and beyond. Yet again, plans driven by greed are made, which impact
negatively on local people. This is in addition to ridiculous plans for more building. Do any of you visit
this area and see what its like? Have you any idea what its like to live here? The roads, all of which are
residential, many of which lack pavements and so people often are walking in the road, are full of
potholes causing people to swerve a lot have cars parked at various points, are also increasingly
dangerous to someone like myself who has sight issues and struggles to safely cross many local roads.
The traffic is already gridlocked many times a day on every day of the week in Felbridge. I have lived
in this area nearly all my life and you absolutely DESTROYING the area, the community and the quality
of life. There are plenty of other ways of dealing with the waste on this site - for godsake use your
imaginations, have a bit of humanity and DO NOT AGREE to this proposal.
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